
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
10 April 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
I am writing to update you about developments at Hebden Royd CE Primary School. 
  
I am delighted to report that the school has successfully converted on 1st April 2024 into the 
Learning Accord Multi Academy Trust. 
  
Trustees and colleagues within the Trust are so pleased to have Hebden Royd CE Primary 
School within our family of schools and academies. I am sure you will wish to congratulate all 
staff. 
  
All Headteachers across the Trust meet next month, for our regular MAT Heads Network, where 
we continue to work and plan together. We will jointly celebrate with Mr Paton and welcome 
Hebden Royd officially to the trust. 
  
We very much look forward to working with leaders and all staff and pupils as the school moves 
forward.  
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Elaine C Watson 
CEO/Executive Head Teacher 

Learning Accord  
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